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ZETLAND 
HALL 

 
TEMPLE TOURS 

 
Only members of lodges meeting at Zetland Hall may go 
above the ground floor without the prior permission of the 
General Manager. 
 
Proposed tours must be booked and confirmed in advance 
through the Administration Office. 
 
Only the blue room may be viewed. 
 
No tour will be permitted if a Masonic meeting or rehearsal 
is likely to be in progress in either the blue room or the red 
room, or if the tour would interfere with the preparations for 
a Masonic meeting or rehearsal.  
 
The tour must be conducted by a suitably senior and 
knowledgeable brother. 
 
There is no blanket ban on men joining such tours, but          
(i) current candidates should not join the tour, and (ii) it is 
strongly preferred that any person who is known to be a 
prospective candidate should not join the tour. 
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